
PETA’s 2023 Liberty Broadband Shareholder Meeting Question 

 

My name is Melanie Johnson, and I have a question on behalf of People for the Ethical 

Treatment of Animals, or PETA. 

 

While Alaska Airlines, Chrysler, ExxonMobil, Millennium Hotels and Resorts, and nearly all 

other major sponsors have cut ties with Alaska’s deadly Iditarod dog-sled race, Liberty 

Broadband’s subsidiary GCI continues to sully its reputation by being one of the last remaining 

holdouts, sponsoring the race to the tune of more than $250,000 every year. 

 

More than 150 dogs have died while running the Iditarod, not counting those who died during 

the off-season while chained up outside or those who were killed because they weren’t 

considered fast or fit enough. This year’s race ended in controversy when the winner was caught 

on video dragging exhausted dogs—who are no different from those we love and share our 

homes with—to a race checkpoint. 

 

Instead of spending hundreds of thousands of dollars propping up a dying race, GCI could do its 

reputation a favor by using these funds to improve its own service. My question is this: When 

will Liberty Broadband stop funding cruelty to dogs and end GCI’s sponsorship of the Iditarod? 


